
 
General Meeting Minutes 

May 28th, 2014 
12:00pm-2:00pm 

 

 

 
Attendance 
 
 
 

 
Courtney Moyett, Tobacco Prevention Specialist 
Bryant Culpepper, County Commissioner 
Teresa Chandler, Waste Management 
Heather Hancock, Centerstate Bank 
Sharon Vinson, Shared Services Network 
Paula Smith, Okeechobee County Health Department 
Melvin Cordova, Martha’s House 
Lacy Waldron, Healthy Start 
Candace Pope, The Pentecostals of Okeechobee 
Savannah Goggans, SWAT Youth 
Barbara Boiling, Health Dept. Director for the Seminole Tribe 
Ken Keller, WOKC 
Carley Enfinger, Tin Fish 
Danielle Tarr, Healthy Start 
Mark Roberts, Okeechobee County Sheriff’s Dept. 
Jonathan Hudoff, Indiana Bible College 
Charles Murphy, Okeechobee News 
Jerry Bryant, 19

th
 Judicial Circuit Court Judge 

 
Topic 

 
Discussion 

 
Action 

 
Welcome & Introductions 
 
Approval of Minutes 

 
Courtney Moyett, the Tobacco Prevention Specialist for Okeechobee 
County, facilitated the meeting and asked everyone to state their name 
and organization. 

 
Minutes from the March TFP 
meeting were reviewed and 
approved. 
 

 
Program Update 

 
Courtney Moyett, Tobacco Prevention Specialist, gave an update of the 
programs activities for quarter four focusing on each policy area. 
Courtney also discussed some events that the partnership participated in 
during Quarter four.  The partnership had a booth at the PAC Meeting at 
Osceola Middle School, Martha’s House Courage Project.  The 
partnership also gave a presentation at Everglades PTO, and the 
Seminole Tribe of Florida. Courtney presented a PowerPoint about 
smokeless tobacco and the effects of smokeless tobacco.  The 
PowerPoint was designed to coincide with the guest speaker Mike 
Hopkins, an Okeechobee Native, and Firefighter who is suffering from 
cancer from smokeless tobacco, however he did not show up to the 
meeting.  Sharon Vinson with the Shared Services Network gave an 
update on the Summer Activity Guide for the partnership members.  The 
Partnership also sponsored the Okeechobee High School Grad Night 
Event which will take place on June 7

th
, 2014. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 SWAT Update 

 
Courtney Moyett, Tobacco Prevention Specialist, gave an update on the 
local SWAT Chapter and their activities during Quarter four.  She stated 
that the SWAT youth participated in a CVS Thank you Project for World 
No Tobacco Day, Kick Butts Day, Dare Graduation, and the High School 
installed a SWAT Fence Art on the high school fence.  

 
 

 


